Andrew, Devonia L.

From: tom cunilio [t.cosaf@cox.net]

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 12:12 PM
To: Andrew, Devonia L.

Subject: Re: Agenda Review Meeting

Devonia - | hope that you also saw my request to the Mayor that tomorrow our request-for-more than 3 minutes at
one of the Dec. meetings could be addressed at the Agenda Review Meeting - specifically the Dec. 4th meeting.
The purpose of the 10 minutes we need was explained.

Thank you.

Tom Cunilio, Coordinator

FL Renewable RC&D Council

386-418-0381

----- Original Message -----

From: Andrew, Devonia L.

.To: tom cunilio

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 8:58 AM
Subject: RE: Agenda Review Meeting

Good Morning Mr. Cuniiio,

I wanted to inform you that City Commission meetings are held the first and third Thursday of each month.
During the month of December, the meetings are scheduled for December 4th and 18th.

Thank you.

Devonia L. Andrew
Executive Assistant to the Mayor

Note: "The City of Gainesville has a lobbyist registration form; please click Lobbyist Information for
more information.”

From: tom cunilio [mailto:t.cosaf@cox.net]

Sent: Friday, November 21, 2008 7:40 AM

To: Hanrahan, Pegeen

Cc: Don Post (Chairman); Chris Etherton (Secretary); john chamberlain (Vice-Chairman); Clyde Forbes (Treas.)
Subject: Agenda Review Meeting

Mayor Pegeen - I've been up in D.C. lobbying for the FL Renewable RC&D Council with hopefully some
success. Bill Nelson's offices are going to move forward together with Alan Boyd's people to assist our efforts in
the coming months and years. The new Obama Administration may be looking our way for leadership.

I write to ask you to speak for us at the Agenda Review next Tues., November 25th. Because of the Council's
own Nov. meeting no one can be at yours and the Agenda Review. We would ask that we be allowed to make a
brief presentation at the Dec. 11th (?) CC meeting the purpose of which would be to 1) Present the Application,
endorsed by the City, to USDA for Designation and quickly summarize the 4 major projects (by name and title
only, as you would say), and 2) To seek support to nominate the Manager of Utilities, or perhaps a retiring
Commissioner, to the Council's "Super" Board of Directors next year. RC&D Council Boards, embracing
multiple counties as they do, usually have one or two County and City Commissioners, present or retired. In our
case, we are asking Progress, Clay, GRU and Ocala Utilities to allow us to elect the CEO or others in
leadership positions to this Super Board. John Masiello of Progress has already agreed to serve. | will be able
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to explain the purpose of the Board at the Dec. 11th meeting.

Thank you, Mayor Hanrahan for this and all you and the Commissioners are doing to make Gainesville a "Light
for the World" in the area of Renewable Energy and Water Conservation.

Sincerely,

Tom Cunilio, Coordinator
Don Post, Chairman

11/24/2008



